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Locke Lord Recognized for Pro Bono Efforts by Casa
Esperanza With 2024 Community Partner Award

Locke Lord received the Community Partner Award from Casa Esperanza, highlighting the Firm’s ongoing

commitment to providing essential pro bono legal support and counsel to the community. According to Casa

Esperanza, a bilingual and bicultural behavioral health facility dedicated to serving the Latinx community in

Massachusetts, the Community Partner Award honors organizations that have demonstrated exceptional support

for Casa Esperanza and the community. The award was presented at a special reception on September 13 in

Boston.

Locke Lord has a rich and long-standing tradition of giving back to its communities through pro bono projects. The

Firm considers it an obligation and responsibility as lawyers and as human beings to provide legal services to

people who cannot afford them.
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